LEE COUNTY MISSISSIPPI NOTICE FOR DEBRIS MONITORING QUALIFICATIONS:

Lee County will receive sealed qualifications from qualified Debris Monitoring Firms until 10:00 AM on
Monday, April 3, 2017 to establish a list of Prequalified Debris Monitors following future Federal
Declarations affecting the County. The Response may be mailed or hand delivered to Bill Benson,
Chancery Clerk/Comptroller at 200 West Jefferson Street or P. O. Box 1785,
Tupelo Mississippi 38802 no later than 10:00 a.m. Central Standard Time on
Monday,

April 3, 2017. No electronic or facsimile copies of the RFQ will be accepted. The
Response shall include Debris Monitoring qualifications, integrity, compliance with public policy, past
performance, technical and financial resources. Knowledge of Federal and State Grant Guidelines,
experience of the Firm, and capacity for performance. Firm should submit an original and four {4) copies
of their proposal for consideration including a .pdf document saved on jump drive or CD. Each Response
must be received in a sealed envelope clearly marked on the outside of the envelope with the word
“RESPONSE” and the name of the Project, “Prequalification’s for Debris Monitoring” on which the
proposal is being made and the “DATE OF PROPOSAL OPENING Monday, April 3, 2017 at 10:00 AM. ”
and the “NAME OF THE COMPANY SUBMITTING THE PROPOSAL”",

To be Published:
March 18 and March 25



